
GMHS	Boys	Lacrosse	Board	Meeting	Minutes	
	

Tuesday,	February	20	
	

6:30	pm	
	
In	attendance:		Tammy	Burdi,	Danika	Gerig,	Denise	Forrest,	Mallory	High,	Geoff	
High,	Dana	Towndrow,	Nate	Hallahan,	Jason	West	
	
Topics	discussed:	
	
Treasurer	report	
Denise	is	finalizing	the	tax	consolidation	by	getting	our	non-profit	status	officially	
recognized.		Next	year	we	will	consider	adding	a	6%	charge	to	online	payments	to	
cover	taxes.		Denise	will	also	complete	payments	for	indoor	practices.	
	
Sunrise	Scrimmage	
Schedule	is	as	follows:	
6-7:30	practice	
8-8:30	breakfast	and	uniform	handout	
8:30-9:30	team	meeting	
9:30-11	photographer	
11-noon	group	meetings	
12-12:45	lunch	
12:45-2:30	team	activity	
	
The	commons	and	gym	have	been	reserved.	Kelly	will	send	out	Sign-up	Genius	for	
food	and	activity	volunteers.	The	Larkins	will	provide	breakfast	burritos	and	
BlackJack	pizza	will	be	served	for	lunch.		Jason	will	contact	Lisa	Lord	about	pizza	
order.	No	one	gets	apparel	until	their	account	is	paid.	Helmets	have	already	been	
paid	for	so	they	will	go	to	all	who	ordered.		
	
Fundraising	
Danika	will	send	out	email	about	Qdoba	night	(2/23).	We	will	do	a	Chipotle	
fundraiser	on	4/16	and	possibly	a	night	at	Noodles	on	a	Tuesday	or	Thursday	(date	
TBD).		Danika	will	work	to	organize	concession	sales	at	JV	games.		Geoff	has	written	
copy	for	the	Colorado	Shares	campaign.	It	will	be	dropped	into	an	email	the	players	
can	simply	forward	to	10	different	people	asking	for	donations.	The	template	will	be	
sent	to	both	parents	(just	in	case).		Mallory	will	get	email	list	from	Tammy.	This	
campaign	will	launch	on	March	2nd	and	run	through	April	16th.		
	
Pancake	Dinner	
This	will	be	held	on	April	5th	from	5:30	–	7:30	to	possibly	coincide	with	the	varsity	
home	baseball	game.	Tammy	has	ticket	templates	to	use.		
	
	



Team	dinners	
Dates	for	team	dinners	will	be:		March	8th,	March	20th,	April	24th	and	May	3rd	.		
Mallory	will	send	out	a	Sign-Up	Genius	for	volunteers.	We	will	also	do	a	parent	
gathering	at	the	High’s	house	after	the	first	game	on	March	9th.	
	
Next	booster	meeting	
No	March	meeting.	Next	meeting	will	be	in	April	(date	and	location	TBD).	All	parents	
will	be	welcome	as	boosters.	We	will	discuss	the	banquet	to	be	held	on	May	14th.	
	


